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7/31/2020 
Dear Families,  
 
Community Memorial Health Center has NO active COVID-19 positive patients or staff.  We are 
continuously educating staff on Infection Control practices.  
 
AWESOME NEWS! We will resume visits and partial dining and group activities on Monday, 
August 10th. Residents and staff are excited.  
 
Don’t forget, window visits are encouraged for all residents!  
 

We encourage you to review the CDC website for information about COVID-19, including its 
symptoms, how it spreads, and actions you can take to protect your health:  
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html .  
 
 
We continue to monitor the situation in our community; Our most current updates will also be 
updated on our website. Thank you for your patience during these times.  
 
Please feel free to give us a call for any reason.  
 
Thank you again,  
Kally Cloeter , Administrator 
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